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President 
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700 Universe Blvd. 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
 
Dear Mr. Vale, 

Thank you for your correspondence of Dec. 8, 2023 (Dec.8 Letter) concerning PJM’s proposed transmission solutions 

to the 2022 Regional Transmission Expansion Plan Competitive Window 3 (2022 Window 3).  We appreciate you 

acknowledging the challenging and complex task PJM had before it. PJM sought to conduct a robust process that 

allowed for stakeholder vetting and feedback in a timely manner to allow the selected projects to be sited, designed 

and built to meet the reliability needs of the system. With this goal in mind, the PJM Board of Managers (PJM Board) 

deliberated on the 2022 Window 3 proposed solutions, and it has approved the projects PJM staff recommended as 

reviewed at the Oct. 31 and Dec. 5 Transmission Expansion Advisory Committee (TEAC) meetings.  

NextEra’s Dec. 8 Letter confirming its commitment to develop a detailed routing study and to work with all of its 

constituents throughout the siting process is consistent with PJM’s understanding and with what you and other project 

sponsors have communicated throughout. Thank you for sharing your thoughts with me and the PJM Board before 

the PJM Board’s decision.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
Kenneth S. Seiler 
Sr. Vice President – Planning 
 

CC:  Manu Asthana, President & CEO 
 PJM Board  


